
 

 

 

 

DATE: February 28, 2020 

TO: Iowa Foaled Thoroughbred Breeders 

FROM: Dr. Katie Rumsey, Assistant State Veterinarian, Animal Industry Bureau, Iowa Department of 

Agriculture and Land Stewardship 

RE: Process to complete the official registration of an Iowa-foaled thoroughbred 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

In order to complete the official registration of an Iowa-foaled thoroughbred, a Jockey Club Certificate 

must be submitted to the Iowa Department of Agriculture and Land Stewardship (IDALS). If your 

thoroughbred has an electronic certificate, you may submit a printed copy. If all requirements have been 

met for the foal registration, IDALS will affix its official seal on the face of the certificate and include 

IDALS’ registration number for the horse. 

Along with the certificate, you must also include the Application for Iowa-Foaled Status and the $30 

application fee. The application can be found at https://iowaagriculture.gov/forms-and-licensing. Click on 

Horse & Dog Breeding.  

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Katie Rumsey at 515-725-1023 or 

Katie.Rumsey@IowaAgriculture.gov. You can also call Deanna Poe at 515-281-4103 with questions.  

 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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